- Important dates that are coming up are. Dues due March 1st. The Annual Garage Sale, Thursday thru Sunday, June 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th. Our annual meeting will be either the 9th or 10th of September depending on Golden Fellowship Hall availability. All are encouraged to attend to support our Association. Please watch the community bulletin board in August for exact time and date.
- Road maintenance responsibility. Our roads were developed to County Specifications and deeded to Grand Traverse County by the Developers. Snow plowing and patching are the responsibility of Grand Traverse County. Your county taxes pay for these services. Please feel free to contact the County Road Commission with any road concerns you my have. Speed limit is 25 with in Betsie Creek, please be observant of this for the safety of walkers and children playing.
- Betsie Creek has a complete copy of our Bylaws posted at betsiecreekcrossing.com please review them if you are planning any changes to your unit or have concerns of non conformance. We do not have a Bylaw policeman. It is every members job to adhere to and enforce Bylaw rules. The current grievance process is to document the Bylaw infraction referencing the section of the Bylaws that is the concern. Send a letter to the Board of Directors for review. If required the board can notify the non conforming member and seek a correction. The Bylaws do authorize legal action if needed. Generally these issues can be handled within our organization.
- The website e-mail is not functioning correctly at this time. A new e-mail address has been established for members to communicate with the board. The new e-mail address is betsiecreekcrossing@yahoo.com. This e-mail will be monitored at least weekly.
- Want to give a shout out to the Swifts for replacing our flag when needed, they have done so several times. A thanks goes out to the Front entrance mowing crew. Fred, Jim and Jeff from Betsie Creek also Roger from Betsie Creek II have been doing a great job. Thanks also to Betsy Ray for the grand gardening at the front entrance.
- Please remit your dues by March 1st to keep our Association funded for 2014. Thanks for your support.